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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
CCSD 15 Chief Financial Officer Instated as Illinois ASBO Director 
 
Mark R. Bertolozzi, Chief Financial Officer at McHenry CCSD 15, was officially instated onto 
the Illinois Association of School Business Officials Board of Directors on April 26 at the 
Association’s 2017 Annual Conference & Exhibitions. 
 
Board service is the highest level of involvement in Illinois ASBO. As a Board member, Mark 
will be a part of strategic conversations and have access to a plethora of professional 
development opportunities that can ultimately benefit CCSD 15’s students. 
 
Mark applied to be on the Board in order to give back to the professional organization that he 
has received so much from. “I view a position on the Illinois ASBO Board as a way to better 
contribute to a profession that has been fulfilling and rewarding to me.” 
 
A nine-year Illinois ASBO member, Bertolozzi has served as a professional development 
presenter and as Chair of the McHenry Regional Organization for two years.  
 
He is excited to be a positive influence on the ever-changing school business profession 
through his participation on the Board: “With all the changes and initiatives that we have seen 
and experienced over the last few years, a position on the Board would allow me to have 
greater influence over, not only our profession, but also our state’s educational system.”   
 
Mark will serve a three-year term on the Board beginning in July. 
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